
Board of Governors Diversity Information 

 

November 2023 

Ralph Butterfield Primary School recognises that diversity is important and that the governing board should aim to be 

reflective of the community that they serve.  A voluntary diversity check of the governing body was conducted in the 

Autumn Term of 2023 – 24 and the results are shared below.  

If you would like to know more about members of the governing board, you can find individual profiles on each 

governor here. 

 

Ethnicity 

100% of the governing board reported that they are White - English, Welsh, Scottish, Northern Irish or British. 

 

Gender 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Age 

 

 

 

 

https://www.ralphbutterfieldprimary.co.uk/assets/Governor-Member-Profiles-March-2023.pdf


Proximity to the School 


